
WARREN W . YORK 

ALLENTOWN, PENNSYLVANIA 

May 9, 1945 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Amon: 

It was with considerable pleasure 
that I learned that you had been reunited 
with Amon, Jr. after his release from a 
German prison camp. 

You will recall that I was in 
New York when you were making hasty prepara­
tions to leave for Paris. It also happened 
that I attended a Cat Cay party at Marie Travis' 
apartment when she received the news of 
Am.on, Jr.'s liberation. 

For want of a bett er address, I am 
directing this letter to your office, as I 
imagine when the excitement dies down, you 
and your son will return to your friends and 
daughter at home. 

WWY:ms 

With kindest regar ds, 

Sincerely, 

Warren W. York 


